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Janover LLC, certified public accountants and advisors have unveiled the upcoming move of their
Manhattan office to 485 Madison Ave.
Recent company growth and admission of new partners and staff necessitated the move to a
significantly larger office. Elliott Glass, Marsha Ellowitz and Arthur Radin, all former partners of
Radin Glass & Co., along with Ron Hegt, a new tax partner, will all be practicing as part of the
Janover N.Y.C. team. Partners Alan Hoffman, James Logan and Mark Solomon of the Garden City
office will also be relocating to the new office space in Manhattan along with their staff. The firm is
excited about the expansion in Manhattan and our ability to better service our clients.
"The tripling of the size of our office in New York represents an important step for Janover in its
evolution into a full-service regional accounting firm. Janover continues to be the rare accounting
firm that can provide to its clients superior technical advice and hands on personal service. Further,
the youth of Janover's partners, the experience of its management team and our internal resources
make Janover LLC a top choice for other accounting firms looking for mergers" said managing
partner Mark Goodman.
The move is expected to be completed at the end of this year.
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